
SW 20th AVENUE / STUDENT VILLAGE AREA
WORKSHOP

      WEDNESDAY, JUNE 29TH 
                      7:00 P.M.

JACK DURRANCE AUDITORIUM,
ALACHUA COUNTY
ADMINISTRATION BUILDING
12 SE 1ST STREET, GAINESVILLE

The Metropolitan Transportation Planning Organization (MTPO) for the Gainesville
Urbanized Area will conduct a workshop to discuss possible changes to proposed
transportation plans for the SW 20th Avenue area (see map below).  Current MTPO
policy is to develop this area as a transit-oriented, walkable and bikeable student
village.  Interested citizens are
encouraged to attend this workshop
and provide comments to the MTPO
concerning proposed transportation
plans for this area.

Additional information concerning this
workshop may be obtained by calling
(352) 955-2200, visiting our website at
www.ncfrpc.org (click Transportation -
MTPO), or appearing in person, during
regular business hours, at 2009 NW 67th 
Place, Gainesville, Florida.  If
accommodations for persons with
disabilities are needed, please contact
MTPO Staff at 955-2200 by June 24th.
































































































































































































